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June 20th 2023 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

In the final week before we finished for our May half-term break, the school was inspected 

for two days by the Catholic Schools Inspectorate. This involved 2 inspectors focusing on 

three main areas of school life: our Catholic life & Mission, Curriculum RE and Collective 

Worship.  

 

This inspection was not carried out by Ofsted, but was very similar in many ways and was a 

lot more challenging than previous RE inspections. 

 

The final report has now been published and we are very proud that all the good work we do 

to support children was recognised. School leaders also recognise that there is still a lot for us 

to do to improve our school further and please be reassured we are all working tirelessly to 

achieve this. 

 

If you would like to read the report this can be found on our website in the ‘School reports 

and performance’ tab under the ‘About us’ section. A link to take you to the report can also 

be found here. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 

Anthony Campbell  

Headteacher 

https://st-antonys.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/St-Antonys-CSI-Inspection-Report-May-2023.pdf

